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Mr. Ron Resnick
President, WiMAX Forum
ronald.j.resnick@intel.com 

Dear Ron,

Thank you for your liaison statement (IEEE L802.16-07/028) of 9 May 2007 and for providing the
IEEE 802.16 Working Group with the attached copy of the WiMAX Forum's contribution 8F/1183
to ITU-R Working Party 8F.
The Working Group appreciates the diligence and hard work of the WiMAX Forum in the
meticulous development of Tables 1, 2, and 3. 
We have also reviewed the document's list of errata for 8F/1079(Rev. 1). We appreciate your care in
the preparation of 8F/1079(Rev. 1) and of this errata list.
Following your invitation to comment on the document, I can report that the Working Group has no
comments.

Sincerely,

Roger B. Marks
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access

cc: Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 Executive Committee
Mike Lynch, IEEE Liaison to ITU-R
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